
      
 
 

 
 
24.02.23 
Update on A29 landslip (28.12.22) and road closure, Church Hill, Pulborough, and traffic impacts 

Support for local shops and traders:  From last weekend, Horsham District Council has provided 2 

hours of free parking in the Lower Street car park (opposite the Library) – signs are displayed at the 

pay meter and entrances.  Other signs and resources have been provided by their Economic 

Development Team, encouraging people to shop locally and support local businesses. 

Letter to the County Council and District Council:   A letter has been sent to West Sussex County 

Council and Horsham District Council from Pulborough Parish Council in partnership with other key 

community groups, raising the concerns of the community and urging urgent action to deal with the 

issues and impacts of the road closure.  It is anticipated that many of the concerns will be addressed 

at the public meeting this coming Monday 27th. 

Public Meeting:  Monday 27th February, 6pm, Village Hall, Swan View, (off Brooks Way), Pulborough 

RH20 2BF.  Members and officers from West Sussex County Council will update everyone on the 

current situation, potential solutions and timeframes.  Horsham District Council officers and ward 

district councillor will attend to cover local economy issues.  Come along to hear the latest 

information and ask questions.   

 


